Edward Peake C of E (VC) Middle School

Headteacher: Miss Z J Linington Potton Road, Biggleswade, Bedfordshire. SG18 0EJ

Tel: 01767 314562

E-mail: info@edwardpeake.beds.sch.uk Web: http://www.edwardpeake.beds.sch.uk



10 October 2022

Dear Parent/Carer

Contribution to Art and Design Technology Materials

At Edward Peake C of E Middle School, we aim to provide the best for all pupils in all subjects. However, in order to provide a wide range of materials, we do require additional funding. We would therefore like to request that parents/carers make a voluntary contribution of £5.00 (this would be for the entire academic year).

This would enable your child to have materials provided for them without incurring any further payment to take their finished products home, which is current practice in other middle schools. Please make payment via the School Gateway or send a cheque made payable to Edward Peake Middle School by Friday 4 November 2022.

Please also complete the Google form below.

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSebb0fRX7T27Y74_dQXJ-iG56OLwegScmD_kMxKCwpvflPtw/viewform?usp=sf_link.

If the school receives pupil premium funding in respect of your child, the contribution will be taken from that funding.

If the school does not receive pupil premium funding in respect of your child and you have any problems in providing the contribution, please contact me at school to discuss the situation.

Thank you

Jane Febery-Watts Finance Manager





